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Dear Prayer Partners, Friends, and Loved Ones, 
 
Encouraging words from Guatemala.  Several pastors and leaders 
have reported that there are different kinds of evidences that 
revival is beginning in their country!  How I wish we could be there 
and experience first-hand God's presence in a country that we've 
learned to love. 
  
In less than two weeks (March 11) Rigo will travel to Guatemala.   
He will preach 12 times in 10 days in Guatemala City and 
Huehuetenango.  On the two Saturdays of this trip, he will hold a 
seminar for high school and college-age young people. 
  
While Rigo is in Huehuetenango, he will meet with our dear 
brothers, David Eckstrom and Estuardo Clara Vela. They will begin 
the preliminary planning for a very large interdenominational 
citywide evangelistic crusade. We are hoping that this crusade will 
be attended by more than 15,000 and that many of these will come 
to Christ.  
  
God has greatly burdened our hearts to have this crusade in 
Huehuetenango.  Two months after my open-heart surgery, I flew 
to Guatemala City for two days of meetings about this crusade.  
Despite all of our planning, God did not provide the necessary 

resources, so it was postponed.  Now, we are believing that HE is 
going to allow us to see this highly anticipated crusade come to 
fruition. 
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You will recall that I made a trip to Lima, Peru in December to meet 
with the mayor of a community where half of its 400,000 population 
live in a slum with no running water, electricity or sewage.   Mayor 
Ocampo threw open the doors for us to have two large weekend 
Crusades in different parts of his city.  We are praying that God will 
provide resources for us to hold these two Crusades where the 
only hope that most of these people will ever have, will be in their 
salvation through Christ Jesus.  Most will never sleep on a bed, 
have more than one meager meal per day, or have good health 
care (one doctor for 25,000 people). 
  
In the last five years God has given me the opportunity to 
preach/teach between 125,000 and 150,000 pastors and leaders 
throughout Latin America.    We are grateful to God for the 
opportunities/invitations that we still have to hold pastors 
seminars for thousands of Latin American pastors and leaders. 
Our seminars last 3-4 hours and we teach what the bible says 
about the importance of a pastors prayer life and God's demand 
that a pastor live a life holy acceptable unto the Lord. We also 
preach the message of revival.   
  
Our belief is that through our pastors’ seminars and through 
Rigo's Crusades we will impact Latin America and the transformed 
lives of pastors, and Rigo's evangelistic Crusades will result in 

many coming to Christ. 
 
PRAYER REQUEST 

• For Rigo to be used greatly of God during this months trip to 
Guatemala  
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• For the beginnings of revival in Guatemala to continue, and 
for revival to begin in another Latin American country 

• For us to know God's will in choosing when and where we 
are to hold our next pastors seminars 

• For God to open the doors for us to hold the crusades in 
Peru and Guatemala 

• For Rigo and his family's serious financial situation 
• For Judy's continued recovery 
• For Christians in America to fall in love with the Lord and 

allow HIM to use them to impact their church, community, 
state and country  

 

 
PREACHING TO THOUSANDS 

IN HUEHUETENANGO 
(bald head right side of post) 

 
 

 

SMALL PORTION OF SLUM 
 IN LIMA PERU 
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RIGO AND LAURA 

CELEBRATE THEIR 
25TH ANNIVERSARY 

MARCH 22ND 
 

 
JUDY AND I 

LEAVING ON OUR 
HONEYMOON 50 YEARS 

AGO JUNE 20, 1961 
 
 

 
We are grateful for each of you who pray for us daily and for those 
who provide necessary funds for us to travel to areas of ministry. 
  
Love in the Lord to each of you, 
 
 
Charles and Judy Moore  Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2   San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941  
mocb@aol.com    RVA3RD@HOTMAIL.COM 
 

Pictures of previous seminars can be found on this web site 
http://www.moorereport.com 


